
IBM Retirees Club (Midlands) Committee Meetings – 5 October 2020 

 

Present : Gary, Paul, Ray, Michael, Terry and Richard  

 

Apologies from John and Sheila 

 

The previous meeting minutes were approved and there were no matters arising. 

 

Chairman’s Report 

 

John had to attend hospital for a fractured wrist this morning. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

 

The end of September bank account balance was unchanged at £5,562.90 

 

Membership Report 

 

John Westley has died. Elsa Calladene has joined and Gary helped her fill in the application form. 

Current membership remains at 432. 

 

PC Technology Group  

 

John Rickman gave a talk on VMS for mail security which checks that mail only comes from an 

approved source. Around 8 people attended the Zoom meeting. 

 

2020 Events Update 

 

Christmas Lunch and Hamper 

 

We are proposing a Zoom Christmas lunch linked with a delivery of a Christmas hamper. 

The committee will each investigate what hampers are available for mail order delivery and we will 

discuss further on Monday 12 October to agree a package to be announced in the October newsletter. 

 

Newsletter 

 

We will discuss how to announce the Christmas Lunch and Hamper event on Monday 12 October so 

Michael can publicise this in the newsletter. 

 

AOB    

 

None 

 

Next Official Meeting  -  Monday 2nd November 2020  at 10.30 at home via Zoom  


